
Renewed  appeal  to  trace
missing Ashley Forster

Police  are  renewing  their  appeal  for  information  to  help
trace  23-year-old Ashley Forster who was last seen in the
Gardner’s Crescent area around 1.10am on Friday 4 November.

She is believed to have been in The Jewel area of Craigmillar
around 4.30pm on Saturday 5 November.

She is described as white, 5ft 2ins tall, slightly built, with
straight shoulder-length dark-blonde hair and a fringe.

She is believed to be wearing black-rimmed glasses, a black
Parka-type jacket, blue jeans and beige Ugg boots.

Ashley  has  a  North-East  English  accent  and  is  known  to
frequent the city centre area.

Sgt Chris Scott of Wester Hailes said: “We remain concerned
for Ashley’s welfare and are continuing to conduct enquiries
to try and trace her safe and well.

“I’d ask anyone who may have seen Ashley, or has information
about her current whereabouts, to get in touch.”

Those with information can contact Police Scotland on 101.
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